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September 29, 2011 
      
 
 
 
Wayne Sandau 
Sandau Construction Company 
9925 Lyndale Ave S  
Bloomington MN 55420 
 
VIA EMAIL:  wayne@sandauinc.com 
 

 

 
Re: Appeal for property at 1937 Jefferson Avenue 
 File ID: RLH WP 11-67 
 
Dear Mr. Sandau: 
 
This is to confirm that on September 6, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council grant a 2-inch variance in 
egress opening height for the issuance of your building permit at the above-referenced property. 
 
If you wish to contest further, the City Council public hearing is scheduled on Wednesday, 
October 19, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, but it’s not necessary since the 
appeal has been granted. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact my office at 651-266-8560 or 
legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Stephen Ubl, DSI 
 Jim Bloom 
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